WLPA minutes from 1/13/25

The January meeting of the WLPA was called to order Monday the 13th, 6 pm at Willow Pond by Sue,
who also read the Treasurer's report.

Secretary Carol reported that a Sunshine sympathy card was sent to resident Betty Oprean after the
passing of her husband.

Bob Rehm reported he is continuing to work on the harvester report which will be forthcoming.

Sue presented the new raffle tickets for the Spring Bash cash prizes and many were handed out.
They will go on sale after the Fishery event on Saturday January 18th and will be available from
WLPA members as well as the Willow Pond bar. Please contact Sue at 920-698-2372 (text) or email
at suerathsack@gmail.com for tickets.

The lake cattails issue was discussed again at length. Attempts at burning small bogs will be
pursued on windless days this winter and depending on how successful that is, further action will
proceed from there.

The April 26th Spring Bash was discussed, and various ideas were presented to draw an earlier
crowd, like using hourly drawings as incentives (last year the first couple of hours were slow).
Further discussion and follow up decisions will be made at our next meeting. Whether to have a DJ
or band was discussed and Sue will investigate a new band that reportedly has a good
following/and reviews.

Please watch your email for membership forms and riparian forms. We will only mail to non-
members this year, in order to save postage. (73 cents per stamp)

Next meeting: February 10 at 6 pm, Willow Pond bar.

Meeting was adjourned at 6:30.
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